
Y-Flyer Fleet 63 at Saratoga Lake Sailing Club will be hosting the 2018 Y-Flyer International 
Regatta. We are anticipating 20 to 25 Y-Flyers will participate. Fleet 63 is in need of your 
support to make this a successful event. The regatta events are planned for Monday 6/25 
through Thursday 6/28.  
 
We can use help in 4 major areas: Food service, meal cleanup, housing and race 
committee. We will be serving food and need server and cleanup for:  
Dinner on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday.  
Lunch on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  
Breakfast on Tuesday, Wednesday,Thursday and Friday.  
If anyone could host a competitor, we may be able to attract a few more boats.  
 
Racing is planned as follows: Monday evening practice race and up to 4 races each day on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. We would need help on the committee boat as well as 
three rescue boats. The Class Secretary will be acting as the PRO.  
 
Finally we are doing 3 fund raisers. A tee shirts sale, a quilt raffle and an on-line rebate 
program. If you wish to help in any of the areas, please contact John Smith at 
john.smithyfler@gmail.com or at 518-786-1340, Patrick King at slowthought@gmail.com or 
518-669-0757  
 
If you shop on line, you can help our cause by registering at 
http://www.igive.com/Y-FlyerFleet63. At this site there are over 1000 on-line stores that 
provide funding for sporting events.  
 
John Smith Y-Flyer Fleet 63 Captain  
Patrick King  Y-Flyer Fleer 63 Secretary 
 


